

June 27, 1947

Mr. A. Brandt Reed
Director
Camp Pinnacle
Bern RD
New York

Dear Mr. Reed:

This confirms our discussion today in connection with the matter of transmitter site for The Troy Record Company.

I was disappointed that no proposal awaited me today but in view of circumstances I realize you have done your best.

It is my understanding that positively not later than Thursday, July 3rd, that we will have a proposal from your board of trustees or at least a decision one way or other.

I realize how difficult it is for you to call a board meeting with members located at different points. I also appreciate with gratitude that you and your group appear willing to negotiate with us for the mutual benefits accruing from the proposition.

When your proposal is in our hands I will convey to Mr. York and his associates the sense of our discussion this morning in which certain principles have been set forth as a possible basis for negotiating.

Unless meantime advised⁵ to the contrary, I plan to be at Camp Pinnacle for the purpose of receiving for my client whatever proposal your board has to present, the morning of July 3rd.

Very sincerely,

EAB/MV

CC- FLYork
The Troy Record Co